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Honorable Chairman Owens and Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee:

- The Kansas County and District Attorneys Association (KCDAA), wishes to offer its
support for HB 2312. This bill will give law enforcement and prosecutors a valuable tool
in fighting scrap metal thefts in the state of Kansas. Scrap metal thefts are a statewide
problem and affect both urban and rural communities. HB 2312 is a solution for this
statewide problem.

The KCDAA stands in support with the other proponents of HB 2312 and respectfully
| request that the committee pass this bill favorably.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Vogelsberg
KCDAA

Senate Judiciar
S-14-11
Attachment E‘ _




